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May 28, 2019 
 
 
Utah Media Group 
Salt Lake Tribune 
Legal Notice Department 
Salt Lake City, UT 
      
VIA Email to naclegal@utahmediagroup.com 
 
Dear Legal Notice Department: 
 
Enclosed is a public notice from the City of Bountiful for publication in your newspaper 
on Monday, June 3, 2019.  The purpose of the notice is to notify the public of a public 
hearings on June 11, 2019 in relation to the current and proposed operating and capital 
budgets of the City of Bountiful. 
 
Please publish the attached notice in the legal section of the Salt Lake Tribune on Monday, 
June 3, 2019 and on www.utahlegals.com.   Also provide proof of publication to us for 
these notices.  If you have questions call me at 801-298-6117 or send an email to 
GalenR@BountifulUtah.gov.   
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Galen D. Rasmussen, CPA 
Assistant City Manager 
           
Enclosure 
 
Cc: Gary Hill, Shawna Andrus 
 
 
 

MAYOR 

Randy C. Lewis 

CITY COUNCIL 
Kate Bradshaw 
Kendalyn Harris 

Richard Higginson 
John Marc Knight 
Chris R. Simonsen 

 
CITY MANAGER 

Gary R. Hill 
 

mailto:GalenR@BountifulUtah.gov
http://www.utahlegals.com/


 

 

 
 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 
 City of Bountiful 
 Notice of Public Hearings 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council of Bountiful, Utah will hold 
public hearings on Tuesday, June 11, 2019, in the South Davis Metro Fire Station 81, 255 
South 100 West, Bountiful, Utah during the regular Council Meeting which begins at 7:00 
p.m.: 
 

 For the purpose of opening the 2018-2019 budget to consider various increases and 
changes in revenues and expenditures. 
 

 To consider the 2019-2020 fiscal year tentative budget before final adoption.  Said 
budget is for municipal services for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2019 and 
ending June 30, 2020.  A copy of the tentative budget will be available for public 
inspection at City Hall for ten days prior to the public hearing. 

 

 To authorize $2,490,000 in contributions from the Bountiful Light and Power Fund 
to the General Fund in the 2019-2020 budget. 
 

 To authorize $240,485 in contributions from the Landfill Fund to the Recycling 
Fund in the 2019-2020 budget. 

 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend these hearings. 
 
 
 Galen D. Rasmussen, CPA 
 Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Publish in the Salt Lake Tribune and www.utahlegals.com on: 
 
  Monday, June 3, 2019 
  
 

http://www.utahlegals.com/

